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As a long term resident and rate-payer in Tankerton for  years, I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm.  
 
I am against further housing developments on this huge scale in the Whitstable area. We cannot cope with such a 
lot more houses, sewage, traffic, pollution, flooding, concreting over green spaces, demand for places in schools, 
dental and health-care services in our town. 
Agricultural land and green open spaces in the UK are a prime asset: we need all of it we can get to supply people's 
basic needs, particularly in areas near to our existing towns. 
Urban sprawl is most undesirable anywhere. Whitstable has already suffered from far more than enough of it 
in recent years, to the detriment of our quality of life in every way. 
 
STOP  BROOKLANDS FARM DEVELOPMENT - NOW!!! 
 
Mrs. Marilyn Shackell 
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